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| am objecting to the proposed development of the waste transfer station, on the facts that this will
increase traffic, increase noise, and there will be a smell from it, this location is totally not suitable, and
this should not go ahead.

Having this build in the location proposed would very negatively impact my property pricing due to the
above issues listed and would make me heavily consider moving to a different suburb.

Please request this proposal!
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